
VIRTUAL EVENT
Friday, June 13, 2025
1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. CT

The Hispanic Association of Colleges and 
Universities is accepting applications for 
its Emerging Leaders’ Summit on June 13, 
2025. College students majoring in STEM 
and business related fields are encouraged 
to apply.

Apply at hacu.net/programs/emerging-leaders-summit

WHAT TO EXPECT:
•	 Learn about career opportunities from 

industry professionals 

•	 Gain tips on securing internships

•	 Identify and build on your skills such 
as leadership and networking 

•	 Meet and interact with professionals 
from leading corporations

ELIGIBILITY 
•	 Undergraduate and graduate students 

enrolled nationwide at a HACU-
Member Institution

•	 Open to all majors

HACU CONTACT
HACU Student Services
chnip@hacu.net 

Follow @HACUNews
#LeadWithHACU

HACU Emerging Leaders’ Summit 


